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       Student Technology Fee Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:
August 30, 2010
To:
Student Technology Fee Committee

From: 
Mike Asoodeh, Assistant Vice President for Technology

Minutes from the August 30, 2010 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:

In Attendance: Committee members – Amanda Rivault, David Cavell, Lana Glasper, Mike Asoodeh, Donna Methvien, and Josie Walker.  Sharika Tolliver had proxy for Laci Thomas.  Also in attendance were Marcus McMillian and Shannon Sciortino.  
The meeting began at 2:00 p.m.
· The July 13th meeting minutes were reviewed. Amanda Rivault made a motion to approve the minutes. David Cavell seconded the motion. The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion.

· Reports on Action Items: 
· Surplus Computer Proposals – Donna Methvien did notify the department and distributed the surplus computers awarded to Athletics.  She also surplused outdated computers and peripherals. Disaster Recovery -- Shannon Sciortino did designate $50,000 for disaster recovery. 

· Bi-Annual Agreement Subcommittee – Dr. Asoodeh will establish a sub-committee to review the Bi-Annual Agreement later in the semester.

· Schedule – Shannon Sciortino discussed the Fall 2010 schedule of meetings and important dates.  Action Item:  David Cavell will email Shannon Sciortino with the names of the sub-committee members for the Small, Large/Matching, and Surplus sub-committees.
· Surplus Computer Proposal – There were two proposals for surplus computers from the MBA/EMBA and Biological Sciences departments requesting one computer each.  A motion to accept the proposals was made by David Cavell.  Amanda Rivault seconded the motion. The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion.  Action Item:  Donna Methvien will notify the departments and distribute the surplus computers.  
· Single Mode Fiber – The single mode fiber project is complete.  Out of the $200,000 designated for the project, expenses were $107,043.53.  The remaining $92,956.47 will be released back into the Student Technology Fee budget. 
· A motion to adjourn was made by Lana Glasper.  Amanda Rivault seconded the motion. The vote was 7-0 in favor of this motion. The meeting was adjourned at 2:17 p.m. 

· Next Meeting –The next meeting will be held on October 25, 2010 and will be coordinated by Shannon Sciortino.

___________________________________________________________


Approved by SGA President, David Cavell

___________________________________________________________


Approved by Assistant Vice President for Technology, Dr. Mike Asoodeh
Office of Technology ( SLU 10569 ( Hammond, LA ( 70402 ( 985-549-2314 ( Fax 985-549-3922 ( technology@selu.edu
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